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Monday 4th May 2020  

Dear Year 6 children,  
 
Next week, you would have been sitting your SATs test. We wanted to write to you all to say that you 
have all worked so incredibly hard to get where you have got to, and you should all be incredibly 
proud. Over the past few weeks, we have seen some fantastic work being submitted via Seesaw and 
emails and we know that so many of you are continuing to work incredibly hard. Well done to you 
all!  
 
Soon, it’ll be the time for you to leave Court Lane and start your next chapter at secondary school. 
We know that some of you may be feeling anxious about starting your secondary school after not 
being in school for so long and I’m sure you have many questions about your new school, teachers 
and peers. We want to reassure you that we are trying our very best to communicate with secondary 
schools to find out how they plan to transition you from Court Lane to your new school. What this 
transition will look like may vary from school to school, but no matter what happens, we want you to 
know that we are always here for you and will try to help you every step of the way – you are not 
alone. Many of your friends will feel nervous too: support one another, talk about what you are 
looking forward to and what you are worried about. Keep talking!  
 
You may have already or will be having phone calls with us, your class teacher. Please don’t be 
nervous to speak to us. We’re here to listen: we want to celebrate your achievements, no matter how 
small they are, and help you if you are struggling in any way.  We are all looking forward to speaking 
to you.  
 
We’ve said previously that we want to try to do something at the end of the year for you all. As for 
all meeting up, we need to think very carefully about the logistics of this and we are busy trying to 
think of something to do which ensures we are all safe. The Year 6 teachers will soon be setting you 
a task as a Year 6 Leaver and hope that you all will be able to participate in the task. More information 
will follow soon so keep an eye out!  
 
You are all superstars and we hope to see you all again soon!  
 
Yours sincerely  

 
The Year 6 Team 
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